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Allowing dogs to hunt or pursue cougars is an important wildlife management tool to 

have available. Cougars can decimate young deer and elk. Cougars also cause 

havoc with our cattle herd especially during calving season. Having the ability to hunt 

or pursue problematic cougars is extremely important in keeping a balance between 

wildlife and domestic livestock. Please have strong consideration for rural living and 

the need to manage aggressive cougars. 


